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Weekly Newsletter 
 
Week ending Friday 24th September 2021 
 
 
Well done to our Year R classes, Walmer and Deal, they have now transitioned fully in to Bromstone; well 
done, you must be exhausted! 
 
Well done to our football team last week. Noah, Blake, Muhammet, Archie, Kayden, Joseph, Ethan and 
Harry managed to go unbeaten in every match, what a great achievement! Tonight, the same team is 
playing a cup game, and tomorrow morning our girls’ football team is also playing in a tournament. We wish 
them all lots of luck. 
 
 
Exciting Opportunity 
 
 

  

  
 
 
A message from The Royal Shakespeare Company and The Marlowe Theatre 
 

 
We know this year has been tough, so here is a little something for you and your family to enjoy.  
As a thank you for being a part of our Associate Schools Programme, we are offering up to four free tickets 
per person to see The Royal Shakespeare Company’s glorious and irresistible production of The Comedy 
Of Errors at The Marlowe Theatre from Wednesday 27 – Saturday 30 October.  
Come and share your love for Shakespeare with the rest of your family. To get you in the mood, join us an 
hour before the show in the foyer for a fun bite-size introduction to The Comedy Of Errors.  
To book your tickets, use the code RSCASP21 at marlowetheatre.com or by phone on 01227 787787. 
These tickets are first come first serve, so book early.  
We look forward to welcoming you back. 
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These free tickets are for families of children at Bromstone School only. 
 
Please click the link below and scroll down to School Clubs for the list of extra-curricular clubs. If your child 
is attending a sports club that is not on their PE day please send them in with their PE kit to change in to. 
 
https://www.bromstoneschool.com/key-information/#:~:text=%EE%80%8B-,Key%20Information,-
Home%20About%20Us  
 
The above link will also take you to the correct page to view our school dinner menu, scroll down to find 
Autumn Term Dinner Menu. 
 
Important Notice re: Cystic Fibrosis 
  
We write to you to inform you that we have a child in the school that has Cystic Fibrosis. Cystic 
Fibrosis is a genetic condition that predominantly affects the lungs and pancreas. It requires a large 
amount of treatment to keep the child well and healthy. 
People with Cystic Fibrosis must not mix with another person with Cystic Fibrosis as they can pose 
a large infection risk to each other. 
  
As part of our school risk assessment, we are notifying you to be aware of Cystic Fibrosis and ask 
that if there is anyone in your family that has the condition that could potentially attend the school/ 
or school events, that they make it known that they also have cystic fibrosis. 
The school will take measures to ensure they are kept separate but at times may need to prioritise 
the child in our care. This means there could be times that we ask the adult not to attend the school 
event. This will be in their best interests to reduce the chance of cross infection and will be dealt 
with sensitively. 
  
If you would like further information on Cystic Fibrosis please see www.cysticfibrosis.org.uk 
  
A few reminders for everyone:- 
 
The gates are only open from 8.40-8.50 am. As of next week, we will be promptly shutting the gates at 
8.50am. Please ensure that your children are on time. 
 
Breakfast Club entry is now at the main school entrance at the side of the school, next to the school car 
park. The gate will be open for 5 minutes from 8am – 8.05am. If you require a place at Breakfast Club or 
After School Club you will need to book this on-line at www.schoolmoneyco.uk. It can no longer be booked 
via the office. 
 
Children will continue to come to school on their PE day wearing their PE kit. PE days are as follows: 
 
Monday: Year 1 
Tuesday: Year 3 
Wednesday: Year 4 
Thursday: Year 2 and Year 5 
Friday: Year 6 
 
 
 
If you need to talk to a member of staff please phone the office or email hello@bromstone.kent.sch.uk  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Toni Moon and Alison Monroe – Heads of School 
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